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MAYOR REDD APPLAUDS AMERICAN WATER’S DECISION TO BUILD ITS NEW 

CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS AT THE CAMDEN WATERFRONT 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Dana L. Redd applauded the New Jersey Economic Development 

Authority (NJEDA) Board for approving site selection to a major development project.  With 

today’s EDA Board action, American Water Works Company, Inc., will locate its corporate 

headquarters within The Camden Waterfront development project site. 

 

“Our City is extremely fortunate to have American Water call Camden home.  I am also truly 

proud to be able to deliver on decades of unfulfilled promises to develop our Waterfront into a 

world class destination.  In addition to relocating to Camden, American Water is dedicated to 

improving the lives of our residents and has already demonstrated their commitment by 

volunteering in various community events throughout the City.” 

 

The Camden Waterfront project is a new $1 billion development project by Liberty Property 

Trust that includes 1.7 million square feet of office space, as well as a hotel, retail and residential 

component.  

 

“Without a doubt, it is Camden’s time,” Mayor Redd said.  “I thank American Water for sharing 

in my vision of better and brighter future for Camden.  Working together with all our partners, 

Camden will continue to rise – providing hope and opportunity for our residents.” 
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